
THE CITY OF MORGAN CITY  

WILL ISSUE AN RFQ   
WHY: For Development & Operation  
of  a  Restaurant on Lake Palourde with 
Option to Develop More on the Lake End 
Parkway  

WHEN: JUNE 7, 2019 

For More Information 

C:ONTACT:  
Anthony Governale,  of  
Planning  & Zoning 

E-MAIL:  
a.governale@cityofmc.com 

PHONE: 985-380-4716 
SEE: https://cityofmc.com 
for the RFQ

Developer  & Restaurant 
Operator Needed
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